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  Letter dated 11 November 2020 from the Permanent 

Representative of South Africa to the United Nations addressed to 

the Secretary-General 
 

 

 It is with deep sadness that I must inform you that the South African Government 

has learned of the untimely passing of the outgoing Auditor-General of South Africa, 

Thembekile Kimi Makwetu, on 11 November 2020.  

 This unfortunate development occurs shortly after Mr Makwetu was 

recommended by acclamation by the Fifth Committee of the General Assembly, at its 

5th plenary meeting of the main part of the seventy-fifth session of the Assembly, 

held on 6 November 2020, under agenda item 120 (e), for appointment as member of 

the Independent Audit Advisory Committee, for a three-year term beginning on 

1 January 2021.  

 We kindly request that the present letter be issued as a document of the General 

Assembly, under agenda item 120 (e). 

 

 

(Signed) Jerry Matjila 

Ambassador 

Permanent Representative of the Republic of South Africa  

 

 


